
Extension is a Division of the Institute of Agriculture and Natural Resources at the University of Nebraska–Lincoln cooperating with  

the Counties and the United States Department of Agriculture. University of Nebraska–Lincoln Extension educational programs abide  

with the nondiscrimination policies of the University of Nebraska–Lincoln and the United State Department of Agriculture. 2016 

 

 

 

 

Farrowed and Owned Swine Cohort 
A Farrowed and Owned Breeding and Market Swine division for youth interested in learning more about the 

swine industry is available again at the Nebraska State Fair in 2024! The Nebraska 4-H Farrowed and Owned 
Swine Cohort is designed to enhance the traditional 4-H swine project and cultivate the next generation of 
leaders in the swine industry by providing opportunities focusing on swine production as a goal of the 4-H 

member's project, along with accurate and complete record-keeping, industry knowledge, and engagement by 
the 4-H member. In order to participate, youth must be 4-H age 10-18 as of January 1, 2024, complete YQCA, 

farrowed their project animal(s) and participate in monthly virtual educational meetings. 

 

Youth participating in the Farrowed and Owned Cohort will: 

- Network with 4-H members across the state who are also participating in the cohort experience. 
- Participate in learning opportunities hosted by Extension Swine Specialist Benny Mote about 

biosecurity, meat science, economics of raising swine and more. 
- The cohort will meet virtually the first Sunday of the month at 7:00 p.m. CT, the months of February, 

March, April, May and June. 
- Gain knowledge related to their project and the swine industry as a whole.  
- Maintain records related to swine management and basic care.  
- Exhibit their Farrowed and Owned project animals at the 2024 Nebraska State Fair with the opportunity 

for special recognition as a result of participating in the cohort. 

Register here by February 1, 2024! 
**Optional special virtual education session on farrowing will be held on January 7th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

Register by January 5th to participate!** 

After the registration deadline, youth will receive more detailed information via email. For questions, contact 
Nebraska Extension Swine Specialist Benny Mote at bmote8@unl.edu or 402-310-9878. 

 

https://ssp.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8CalKUxQv49Drue
mailto:bmote8@unl.edu

	Farrowed and Owned Swine Cohort
	A Farrowed and Owned Breeding and Market Swine division for youth interested in learning more about the swine industry is available again at the Nebraska State Fair in 2024! The Nebraska 4-H Farrowed and Owned Swine Cohort is designed to enhance the t...


